From: Jon Smith

Sent: 14 November 2021 21:31
To: Local Plan

Subject: Objection to local plan

Dear Sir/Madam
| wish to object to the local plan.

| believe our greenbelt should be protected and not released to greedy developers as an easy option. Once it is
gone, it’s gone!

We need to protect our wildlife, our own health and our climate and the excessive building targets and additional
roads, additional houses and additional employment areas will only lead to an increase in pollution, congestion and

poorer health outcomes for residents.

We do not need a warehouse for low paid car dependent workers who will ultimately then lose their jobs when the
warehouses become automated.

There are not enough health and leisure facilities or clinical staff without an increase in the local population which
will put additional burden on an already burnt out workforce.

The infrastructure is not in place nor could it be put in place without a detrimental impact on local residents.
The plan is neither sound nor justifiable.

Kind regards
Jonathan Smith





